
26/04/2017 

MRS Ann Sharp 
- 77 Brighton ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2017/0063 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I object to the proposed extension of working hours on the Harbord Diggers Club Site. 

The extension would overlap with weekday evenings between 5-8pm and Saturday afternoon 
between 1-4pm and conflict with the public use of the Freshwater headland area. 

The extended working hours would have a negative impact on weekday evenings, when 
people finish work, and on Saturday afternoons when many families visit the coastal area. 

The extended on-site working hours would mean extended hours for on-street parking and 
truck movement associated with the development. The on-street parking of trucks takes up 
limited road space and can obscure visibility for other road users, including cyclists. 

Truck movement on weekday evenings and Saturday afternoons would adversely affect the 
amenity of the area and should be avoided in the interests of safety. 

The current restriction relating to working hours provides some respite for local residents 
during weekday evenings and Saturday afternoons. The proposed extension of working hours 
from 5-8pm Monday - Friday and 1-4pm on Saturdays is not supported. 

Sent: 26/04/2017 10:27:28 AM
Subject: Online Submission


